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Religious observance aims to promote the spiritual development of all members of the school community and express and celebrate the shared values of the school community. Spiritual development includes being helped to recognise, reflect upon and develop a deeper understanding of the value and worth of each individual, which comes from one’s dignity as a person. 
Johnstone High School has close links with the local chaplaincy team who visit the school throughout the year to deliver inserts. Time for reflection, throughout the curriculum, allows our pupils to engage with issues, events and personal values. This contributes to the ethos and life of the school because it can influence how young people develop positive behaviour. It can give them insights into their own beliefs and values, developing skills central to their development as citizens in our modern, pluralistic society.
Parents have the right to withdraw their child from religious observance and should inform the school in writing through returning the proforma included in the pack sent home at the start of each session in August. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Pupils who are withdrawn will engage in alternative relevant activities. Please note that parents should not feel under any pressure to avoid withdrawing their child from RO at Johnstone High School as we will work with parents and pupils in a sensitive and respectful manner.
In addition, parents and carers from religions other than Christianity may request that their children may be permitted to be absent from school in order to celebrate recognised religious events. Only written requests detailing the proposed arrangements can be considered.

